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Memo No. 238 TUR Dated:09.06.2022

Notice of extension of date 

In continuation of Notice No. 227/TUR dated 01.06.2022, this is to say that the work of 

upgradation of the module for online submission of Annual Return by registered trade unions would 

require some more time. Under the changed circumstances, the system will become go live on 

Wednesday, 15.06.2022. Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.

a22 

(T. Sengupta)
Registrar of Trade Unions 

West Bengal 
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